
I, Jerome Diedrich, strongly oppose  bill SB554. There should be a standard across the State of Oregon for the right to defend 
against criminal harm. The right to keep and bare arms is a constitutional right. SB 554 is an infringement on this right. Uphold your 
oath to defend the US and State Constitutions and vote NO on this bill 


